
 

 
 
 
January 26, 2021 
 
To members of the Oregon Legislature: 
 
We, the undersigned, write to support HB 2416, which would fund the design and pilot of a voluntary 
certification system related to energy and water standards for cannabis and hemp farms. Voluntary 
certification systems are often drivers of energy efficiency in a variety of economic sectors. 
 
We feel the bill represents a unique opportunity for the State of Oregon to take a leadership position 
globally by aligning with a US Dept. of Agriculture-supported framework for evaluating best practices 
and recognizing leadership on energy and water efficient cultivation. We appreciate that HB 2416 
presents a market-based incentive approach, in contrast to regulatory actions taken by other states. 
 
We appreciate the mission-based role played by Resource Innovation Institute, an Oregon-based 
501c3 non-profit organization, in facilitating our collective support for this effort.  
 
Signed, 
 
Members of the Oregon cannabis and hemp community 

                      

 
 
 
Others in support of efficient cultivation 

              
    Bend-based HVAC       Leading HVAC        Leading cannabis architect 
    engineering firm           manufacturer        Facilities Design Cmte 

       Nat’l Cannabis Ind. Assn. 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
January 26, 2021 
 
To members of the Oregon Legislature: 
 
In addition to the cannabis and hemp industry support for HB 2416, the following Oregon-based 
organizations support and will engage in complementary USDA-funded activities related to 
development of a certification system for controlled environment agricultural sectors (excluding 
cannabis). The State of Oregon has the opportunity with HB 2416 to leverage Federal funding and the 
support of these organizations. Please see the attached overview of the USDA grant awarded to RII 
and its partner, American Council for an Energy-Efficient Economy.  
 

          
  

  



 



 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


